

Magothy River Middle School

241 Peninsula Farm Road | Arnold MD 21012 | 410-544-0926

February 9, 2012

Dear Parents and Guardians:

I am writing today to inform you of a staffing change in your child's physical education/box score class. Mr. Jon Prunesti will be working out of our building for an undetermined period of time.

We are currently in the process of hiring a long-term substitute teacher for Mr. Prunesti's classes. As soon as that person is hired, I will communicate that information to you. Please be assured that our school, and school system administration, remains absolutely committed to maintaining a high-quality instructional program for your child.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work through this process. If you have questions about your child's class that we can answer, please do not hesitate to call the school at 410-544-0926.

Sincerely,

Christopher Mirenzi

Principal

CM/bm